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BIRTHDAY BELLRINGERS 

Happy Birthday to the following children who celebrated their birthday recently – Summer Y, Ben P, 
Albert F, Edward O’G, Madison A, Luca S, Hartley H, Billy I, Freya Mc and Robert D! 

 

     

       

            

         

       

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Summer Term 2 
 
15.06.15- Y5&6 Residential to the Kingswood Centre in West 

Runton, Norfolk (Mon-Fri) 
17.06.15 Basketball Tournament Y4 
17.06.15 New Reception Pupils Parents’ Evening at 5pm  
26.06.15 Sports Day – Reception & KS1 AM / KS2 PM.  Mrs Lane 

will be sending a letter home at the beginning of next 
week with details 

27.06.15 FOCS Casino Night 
06.07.15 Transition Day – all pupils will spend the day in their new 

class  
09.07.15 Jupiter class String Concert at 9am.  All parents welcome! 
13.07.15 Reception class trip to Holdenby  
14.07.15 Key Stage 2 Performance at 6.30pm 
15.07.15 Key Stage 2 Performance at 2.30pm 
17.07.15 Venus Class Assembly @ 3pm – Parents and friends are 

very welcome to attend  
20.07.15 Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly @ 9.30am in St Margaret’s 

Church 
21.07.15 End of Summer 2 

STAR PUPIL OF THE 

WEEK 

Our Star Pupils –22nd May:  

Venus – All of Reception 

Stars – Harvey P 

Mars – Jacob D 

Jupiter – Toby M 

Saturn – Abigail J 

Neptune – Chloe B 

Well done!! 

 

STAR PUPIL OF THE 

WEEK 

Our Star Pupils –5th June:  

Venus – William S 

Stars – Penelope J 

Mars – Kuba T 

Jupiter – Shannon B 

Saturn – Harvey W 

 

Well done!! 

 

STAR PUPIL OF THE 

WEEK 

Our Star Pupils –12th June:  

Venus –  George S 

Stars – Flo B 

Mars –  Edith D 

Jupiter – Ernest F 

Saturn – Lily H 

Neptune – Robyn W 

Well done!! 

 

Tennis 

On Wednesday 3rd June, I took 

the tennis team, Fin N, Jake T, 

Amy H and Freya G to Roade 

Tennis Club to play in the 

Partnership Finals. They were 1 

out of 11 schools competing. All 

the schools were split into two 

leagues and all played each other 

in their league. Crick finished 3rd 

in their league, only losing 

matches to the two teams who 

went through to the semi-finals; 

Nicholas Hawksmoor and 

Caroline Chisholm.  The team 

from Crick played extremely well 

and I was very proud of the effort 

they all put into their games. 

There were some amazing rallies 

and some excellent serves!  Well 

done to you all, you should be 

proud of your achievements.  A 

big thank you also to the parents 

and grandparents who helped 

with transport and came to 

support the children, it is always 

very much appreciated. 

Mrs Lane 

 

http://www.crick.northants.sch.uk/


Club timetable 

 

Miss Poole and Mrs Staniforth will be running KS2 production rehearsals at lunchtimes until 

the performance.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Day When Year group Club Teacher 

Mon Lunchtime  Year 1 upwards Little Rotters Mrs Oldham 

After school Year 6 Literacy Booster Mrs Staniforth 

After school Year 1 and 2 Multi Skills Mr Vazson 

Tues Lunchtime Year 3 and 4  Athletics Mrs Lane 

After school Year 5  Numeracy Booster Mrs Staniforth 

Weds Lunchtime Year 4 and 5 Art Mrs Molyneux 

Lunchtime Year 3 Recorders Mrs Malin 

Lunchtime Year 2 Mathletics Mrs Staniforth 

After school KS2 Let’s Get Cooking Mrs Plumridge 
and Miss Davies 

Little Rotters Gardening Club/May Day 

Thank you to everyone who supported the Little Rotters Gardening Club by donating books, knitting 

hedgehogs, manning the stall and visiting the stalls. Fortunately the stall was cleared and we are 

delighted to have raised £67.00 which we hope to give to a local hedgehog rescue home.  We will 

update you further on this.  Well Done Little Rotters for organising and sorting!   

Mrs Oldham 

 
BB Creative Arts Award 

Children from Jupiter and Venus classes are proud winners of the 2015 ‘BB Creative Arts Award’.    

This competition takes place annually with entries submitted from many primary schools across 

Northamptonshire. The competition aims to raise wider interest in the work of local artists and 

illustrators BB. 

The competition judges were really impressed by the quality of the Crick entries- posters, paintings and 

clay models on theme ‘Hedgehogs’.  

Some of the models are on display in the entrance area together with the impressive trophy that was 

presented to us by Mrs Daphne Rusby, local representative of the BB Society.  

 
Please note… 

 Class photo orders must be returned to school by Friday 19th June.  

 On Monday 15th June, the compound will go up and building work for the new classroom will 

begin. We thank you in advance for your support, and hope to keep disruption to a minimum.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOCS NEWS 

 

CASINO NIGHT – Saturday 27th June 2105 

Crick Village Hall 
 
Tickets on sale now £10 each 
 
Casino night with gaming tables and professional croupiers, disco, bar, food supplied by The 
Med Shed. 
 
No prior knowledge needed to play the tables, professional croupiers at each table to help and 
explain. 
 
Bar opens at 7:30pm with gaming from 8pm, disco until late. 
 
Amazing raffle prizes include: 
Argos voucher £100 
iPad - Exdisplay 
32" Panasonic TV 
Narrow boat day trip worth £180 for up to 12 people 
Afternoon tea for two at Fawsley Hall 
Bodem voucher £50 
Nina Wornham dress designer donation 
Two Northampton Saints tops 
And many more...... 
 
Please remember this is a fun casino to fund raise for our primary school guests are not 
permitted to convert their chips or fun money into cash at any point. 
 
Tickets can be purchased from Zoë Preece and any member in FOCS if you're not sure who we 
are ask in school and a member of FOCS will contact you. 

 

FOCS TEAM 

teamfocs@googlegroups.com 
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